
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 10th January 2025 

Great Oaks Weekly 

Max’s Attendance Challenge 

This Week attendance for the school was 92%! 
The attendance for the college was 89%. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

    

This term we are looking at our local communities around 
Southampton and  will include visits to and visitors from 
our community. 

As part of this theme this week, students in A16 completed 
part of the ‘Southampton Mystery Adventure’ following  
clues around Southampton to eliminate suspects in the 
theft of the Titanic’s Missing Millions. They learnt about 
our local history and discovered monuments and statues 
that they had never noticed before. 

  

Coming up this 

term….. 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lots of exciting and important activities planned 
for this term including: 

• A rescheduled Funday for pupils from South 
site (Green Lane) whose day was cancelled 
due to the water issue before Christmas. 

• An English book week focussing this year on 
animal stories 

• Volunteering projects – as part of our local 
community theme each class will have the 
opportunity to take part in some local 
volunteering 

• A Maths puzzle week and an Internet Safety 
week 

• This week has been  Communication week 
looking at how we communicate across 
school. Reports and pictures next week 

 

Congratulations to the 275 
students who achieved 
pawfect (100%) Attendance 
this week. 
 
Next week we will award 
prize to the top 2 classes from 
each Pathway. 

 

 

 

We continue this term 
working on our theme ‘ It 
takes a village to raise a 
child’ - learning about all the 
people and groups that 
support our young people. 

Last term we focussed on 

all the people in our school 

community.  

 

Parent Carer Coffee mornings – 

24th January West site, 31st 

January - South site 



 

 


